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Barnham Pupils Shine  

And so we begin the final couple of weeks of the academic year, 
and what a wonderful year it has been. The children’s 
achievements have been incredible and the staff team have 
worked extremely hard to guide and challenge the children to 
help them reach their potential. Your support has been 
exceptional and because of this, the children have been able to 
work together with us to achieve so, so much. We should all be 
very proud of what we are achieving here at BPS and so thank 
you for all that you do, we really, really appreciate it. 

Successful Learners  Confident Individuals  Responsible Citizens 

 

Our Mission: For all our children to be the best that they can be. 

Successful Learners 

The children have worked very hard this year and the successes of their efforts can be seen in the end 
of year assessments we have recently completed. This information not only helps us better understand 
strengths and areas for improvement for the children, but also provides wonderful opportunities to share 
and celebrate individual and cohort collective goals. This is one of the most rewarding activities at this 
time of year and one that helps spread smiles, satisfaction and self belief.  

Confident Individuals 

Although it’s a few weeks ago now, I wanted to thank you for helping make our annual sports day such 
a positive and rewarding experience for the children. It’s great to see the children getting involved and 
enjoying themselves during the day, it really is joyous and wonderful to see the pride and positivity that 
spreads throughout the event and in build up to it. Thank you again for helping make the day such a 
success; your warmth and positive energy is greatly valued.  

Responsible Citizens 

As you know, our reward/ dojo points system at school is a fantastic motivator and really has great 
impact upon the children’s aspirations and drive. As we close out this year, we will be celebrating the 
achievements of the children right up until the final day, as well as gathering the score for overall dojo 
points achieved to see if we can beat last years total.  

Travelling to and from school 

Thank you for continuing to help in ensuring we are a positive neighbour to our local neighbours when 
travelling to and from school. This area was never designed to accommodate the traffic that moves 
through it and so whatever we can do to help ensure a smooth and positive experience for the local 
community is vital and needs to be continued with. With this in mind can I remind you that Elm grove is 
a private road and should not be used for parking, particularly on the corner of the entrance for the 
road. 

Staffing Update 

Please find below the teaching teams for next year. Teaching assistants have also been placed and the 
children will be meeting them today or in some cases re-meeting them today as we build in our transfer 
activities for the new classes next year. There will also be opportunities to bump in to one another as the 
final couple of weeks move through. 

 Staff Class 
Mrs Bryden Year R 

Mr Parkin (Yr Leader) Year R and 1 
Mrs Stanway and Mrs Mitchell Year 1 
Mrs Butters and Mrs Osborne Year 2 

Mrs Brigden (Yr Leader) Year 2 and 3 
Mrs Jaggar Year 3 

Miss Stewart Year 4 
Mrs Clark Year 4 and 5 

Mr Collins (Yr Leader) Year 5 
Mrs McAuley and Mr Draper Year 6 


